
SUN	CITY	ANTHEM	COMMUNITY	ASSOCIATION,	INC.	
REVERE	MEN’S	GOLF	CLUB	

MINUTES	OF	THE	DATE:	May	8,	2025	Club	Officers	Mtg.		
Location:	Revere	Golf	Club	

	
	
	 OFFICERS	and	LEADERS	IN	ATTENDANCE	(Marked	by	X	–	if	no	X,	officer	
was	not	present}	
	
	
X	

Pres:	B.	Homoky	
	

	
X	

VP:	J.	Williams	 	
	

Treas:	D.	Weil	

	
X	

Sec:	M.	Haines	
	

	
X	

Tourn	Officer:	T.	
Kuch	

	
X	

H-cap	Officer:	C.	
Frank	

	
X	

Mem/Soc	Officer:	M.	
Bailey	

	
	

	 	 	

	
Past	Pres	and	Election	
Committee	Leader:	M.	Paveza	

	
X	

Webmaster	Committee	Leader:	
T.	Cox	

	
X	

	
• CONVENE	MEETING:	Bill	convened	meeting	@	12:00	

o Discussion:	Gary	Keith	requested	an	opportunity	to	address	
the	RMGC	Officers.	He	did	so	on	the	subject	of	the	future	of	the	
Men’s	Golf	Club.	

	
• Approval	of	Treasure’s	Report	(Dave	Weil):		Dave	sent	out	March	and	

Aprils	financial	reports.	Dave	indicated	he	would	review	reports	at	
our	Member	Monthly	meeting	on	May	14,	2025.	

o Tom	Cox-	Member/Member	chairman	reviewed	the	financial	
report	for	2025	Tournament.	There	is	$876.53	in	our	Revere	
credit	book	that	was	collected	from	the	players	of	the	M/M	
Tournament.	It	was	approved	by	100%	of	the	Officers	present	
that	these	funds	would	be	used	in	the	future	for	social	
luncheons.	
	

• Social	Membership	Officer	(Mark	Bailey):		
o So	far	we	have	201	members	who	have	registered	for	2025	

club	membership.	
	

• Tournament	Officer	(Tony	Kuch)-	Tony	has	negotiated	with	Revere	
and	has	agreed	to	the	second	half	golf	schedule	for	2025.	There	is	one	
date	still	needing	to	be	resolved.	
	

• Handicap	Officer	(Chuck	Frank)-	No	report.	
	
	
	
	



• Election	Report:		(M.	Paveza)-	2025	Positions	to	be	filled	in	2025:	1)	
Secretary	2)	Tournament	Officer	3)	Handicap	Officer	4)	
Membership/Social	Officer.		

o Needs:	1)	Our	present	Handicap	Officer	will	vacate	the	position	
at	the	end	of	the	year,	need	a	candidate	to	replace.	2)	The	
Tournament	Officer	will	vacate	the	position,	but	is	willing	to	
help	the	new	candidate.	3)	Secretary	has	volunteered	to	
continue	on	for	another	term.	4)	Membership/Social	Officer	
indicated	he	would	likely	re-up	for	another	term.	

• Webmaster	Committee:	(Tom	Cox)-	No	report	

 
• Old	Business: 
• New	Business:		 

o Need	to	work	on	raising	more	funds	to	support	our	social	
activities. 

o Chuck	Frank	suggested	a	committee	investigate	using	different	
Golf	program	vs	Golf	Genius.	It	was	decided	Tom	Cox,	Mark	
Bailey,	Chuck	Frank	and	Tony	Kuch	would	head	up	the	team	to	
investigate	an	alternative	to	Golf	Genius. 

§ Mark	Bailey	suggested	we	look	into	the	software	the	
Bonze	bombers	use.	The	software	is	currently	going	
through	an	upgrade.	Mark	volunteered	to	run	a	test	
group	with	this	software	during	our	Club	play	

o Discussions	concerning	the	need	to	raise	the	dues	for	2026,	a	
couple	options	were	presented.	The	Officer	team	has	decided	
to	see	if	the	new	software	(less	expensive)	will	help	to	alleviate	
some	of	the	financial	burden	if	the	software	performs	etc…a	
decision	will	be	made	in	the	next	month	or	two.	More	
information	on	dues	increase	will	be	coming	out.	

	
	

Special	Event	Date:	

• Home	and	Home	at	Highland	Falls	May	20,	Revere	May	27-	Teams	have	been	
identified.	

Adjournment:	Meeting	adjourned	at	1:00	PM.		
	
Regards,	
	
Submitted	by:	
Michael Haines 
Michael	Haines,	RMGC	Secretary	
	
	
	
	


